



Cannington

Neighbourhood Plan

Guiding the future development, regeneration and conservation of Cannington

Minutes of a meeting of the Neighbourhood Plan Steering Group held at 7.30pm on Monday 18th July 2016 in the Community Room, Cannington Village Hall

Present:

Members: Alan Beasley, Joan Salmon, Brian Stother, Alex Bullock (Chair), Steve Dart, Sarah Jansons, Lisa Bullock (Minute Taker).

1 Apologies

None.

2 Minutes of meetings held on 4th July 2016

The minutes of the meeting held on the 4th July 2016 were agreed and signed.

3 Matters arising (not on the agenda) – none

4 Review of work schedule

- (a) AB provided feedback from the Parish Council who expressed their thanks for the work done so far.
- (b) The Parish Council and Rob Morgan provided comments on the draft plan and the group discussed the comments and how they can be incorporated.
- (c) SD informed the group that he had been asked about the Cannington Inset Map (figure 3) and how up to date it is as it does not show the proposed re-alignment of the development boundary and the new bypass. It was agreed that suitable wording would be added to make clear that this was the existing approved policy map taken from the current adopted local plan.
- (d) A revised plan showing the new bypass route should be added.
- (e) The group discussed the green wedge and the proposed policy within the CNP. SD asked if it could be recorded within the plan that the group understood that approval had been given recently for development in the green wedge but that this did not affect the validity of the proposed policy.
- (f) The group discussed Mandy's recent email and it was agreed ABc would contact Mandy to ask what work she was able to undertake by the next Parish Council Meeting in September.

Action: ABc to write and thank the Parish Council and Rob Morgan for their comments on the CNP.

Action: ABc to write to Mandy to ask what work she was able to undertake by the September Parish Council meeting.

5 Budget update

Nothing to report

6 Report for Parish Council

Nothing to report.

7 Any Other Business

The group discussed the timeline for public consultation.

Action: ABc to review Bishops Lydeard consultation in order to work out what the timescales would likely be.

BS suggested that in order to keep the line of communications open with SDC we should send the draft CNP to Nick Tait.

Date of next meeting

The next meeting will be held on Monday 1st August 2016 at 7 30pm.

The meeting closed at 8 20pm

Signed..... Date.....

